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Letter from the Editor 

In keeping with t l ~  progressive aims of the 
Journal o]" Testing awl Evaluation. the m e m b e r s  
of  the Editorial  Board  have found it informative 
to highlight th~ b read th  of  the scope of  articles 
solicited for inclusion in J O T E .  Hence .  we have 
introduced a subtit le,  s tart ing with this issue, to 
emphas ize  the mul l id isopl inary  nature  of  the 
Journal .  It is hoped  that  this inclusion will en- 
courage readers  to consider  submission of paper~ 
on a wide range of  topics connected with the sci- 
ence and engmeenn l l  o f  testing and evaluat ion in 
the fullest sense. 

Alan Wol[enden 
Technical Editor 




